
Tenant Complaint Regarding Outdoor 

Furniture Placement 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date] 

[Landlord's Name]  

[Landlord's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Landlord's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the 

placement of outdoor furniture in our shared outdoor space at [Property Address]. 

It has come to my attention that [specific description of the issue, e.g., "the furniture has been 

placed in a way that obstructs the pathway and limits access to common areas."] This situation is 

affecting my ability to comfortably use the outdoor space and is also creating safety concerns for 

all tenants. 

I kindly request that the furniture be rearranged or relocated to ensure that the outdoor area 

remains accessible and safe for all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


